

ORGANISATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Simple * Transparent * Honest * FOR YOU

Dear Colleagues,

As we continue safeguarding the health and wellbeing of all staff, I am pleased to inform you of the following change within the Resources Division:

Company Health Advisor



Dr John Odero Ong'ech has effective 1st January 2022 assumed the role of Company Health Advisor.

He will work in conjunction with the Health, Safety and Wellbeing Team in providing support to our HSW strategies, compliance with occupational health and safety regulations, support staff with health concerns, and act as a subject matter expert on all issues relating to the health and wellbeing of staff. He will also serve as a member of Safaricom's Medical Board.

Dr Ong'ech brings onboard over 27 years' experience as a medical practitioner and public health expert. He holds a Bachelor of Medicine & Surgery and a Master of Medicine in Obstetrics/Gynaecology, both from the University of Nairobi, as well as a Master of Public Health (International Health) from Tulane University in New Orleans, USA.

He takes over from Dr Paul Wangai Junior, who has been our Company Health Advisor since 2016, and was instrumental in shaping our wellbeing and occupational health strategy.

Please join me in welcoming Dr Ong'ech to the Safaricom family and wishing Dr Wangai all the best as he transitions to his next role.

Paul Kasimu

Chief Human Resources Officer

I am Safaricom, I am Notoriously Customer Obsessed!

